
Important dates to remember for February & March 

FEBRUARY 
Friday 8 Whole School Mass 9am 
Tuesday 12 School Advisory Board Meeting 7pm 
Wednesday 13 2019 Introductory Meetings for Parents & Teachers 2pm to 8pm 
Friday 15 Foundation/Grade 1 BBQ 6pm 
Tuesday 19 Sacrament Meeting 7pm 
Tuesday 26 Parish Advisory Board Meeting 7pm 
 

MARCH 
Monday 4 School Photos 
Tuesday 5 Shrove Tuesday – Pancake Day 
Wednesday 6 Ash Wednesday Mass 
Monday 11 NO SCHOOL DAY – Labour Day 
Tuesday 12 Reconciliation Day 7pm 
Friday 15 School House Sports 5.30pm 
Tuesday 19 School Advisory Board Meeting 7pm 
Friday 29 Interschool Sports at Wesburn Year 3 - 6 
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School Office Hours 

8.45am – 3.30pm 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

ACTING PRINCIPALS 

Mrs. Prue Vanstan & Mrs. Jenny Allatt 

 

ADMINISTRATION OFFICERS 

     Mrs. Alison Waldron & Mrs. Di Hendriks 

     
 

 
Dear Parents and Friends,  
 

 
On Monday, we began our first full week of school. 
 
The children are to be congratulated on the manner in which they have begun the year. I always think the saying “Start as 
you mean to continue” is very appropriate. 
 
As you would have noticed from last week’s newsletter there are already many dates on the calendar for term one. 
Today the children from Year 2-6 participated in a football clinic facilitated by the Melbourne Football Club. A fun, skilled 
filled session had by all. 
 
On Friday, the beginning of year mass will be celebrated at 9a.m. The staff will be commissioned and the Year six children 
will receive their special jackets. 
 
All Year six children are considered school leaders and are called to be a constant role models to their fellow students. We 
in turn are called to guide and support them in the task they have taken on. 
 
All are invited to attend the liturgy as we join as St. Joseph’s community, to seek God’s blessing and guidance as we 
journey together. 
  
Next week we will have our initial Board meeting for 2019. On Wednesday, the introductory meetings for parents with their 
child’s class teacher will be held. 
 
These interviews are an important conversation where we can learn more about your child’s needs. We do ask that 
parents adhere to their time scheduled in order timetable runs as close as possible to allocated time. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter. 
 

Blessings and regards 

Jenny Allatt 

 

 

               

           

 
 

         

 
 
 

 



  

 
 
 
 
Absent from School: 
 
If your child is absent from school,  
 

 
 

 
 

New Beginnings 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the new school year!  

A Mass will be held tomorrow morning (Friday 8th February) at 9am. It is a special occasion where 
we gather to celebrate together. The Year 6s will receive their leadership jackets from the Grade 1 
students. The Foundation students will be presented to the school community by their buddies. It 
would be great to see parents there! 

This year we will again offer information evenings and the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation 
and Eucharist. 

An enrolment and general information session will be held on Wednesday evening, 27th February 
at 7pm. Enrolment forms will be sent home before this date and can be filled out before or during 
the session. This evening offers parents who are considering sacraments for their children to 
register their interest and ask questions.  

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be held on Tuesday, 2nd April, and First Eucharist will be on 
Sunday, 15th September. There will be no Confirmation this year. 

 
Prayer: Creator God, you have made each of us in your image. You look on us with love: we turn 
to you with hope and joy. May we grow closer together this year, with you and each of us. May all 
in our school work as partners this year: to share, to grow, to make a difference as people can, 
when they walk together.                
We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Wishing you all a good year,                                                                                                

 Karen McQuade 

Christian Life Leader 

 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Michel Corriveau 
  
Parish Phone: 9736 2850 

Parish Fax: 9736 3285 
 

PO Box 317  

Mt Evelyn 3796 
 

Email: mountevelyn@cam.org.au 

Website: 

http://www.sacredheartuyv.org.au 

Weekend Mass Times 
 

Saturday – 7.00pm (Daylight Savings) 

Sacred Heart Church, Warburton  
 

Sunday – 8.30am 

St. Thomas à Becket Church, Yarra Junction  
 

Christmas Mass dates and times below 

mailto:mountevelyn@cam.org.au
http://www.sacredheartuyv.org.au/


 
 
 

 
Absent from School: 
If your child is absent from school, please ensure you notify the office (via email, flexibuzz or 
phone message). The roll is marked each morning at 9.30am and our schools policy is to call 
parents if their child/children are absent without notification.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
Lost Property: 
 

Help!!! There is an avalanche of lost property. If you have lost something, 
please come to the office to have a look. It’s super important that all your 
Child’s/Children’s property is clearly labelled. 
All un named items will be given to the uniform shop at the end of each 
month to recycle for other families. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pet Foster Parents Urgently Needed 
 

Due to an unexpected quick relocation, we are urgently looking for loving homes for our 3 furry friends from 18th of 
February for approximately 12 months.  
I will pay for all food, vet, grooming and registration costs, and would love to be able to visit them occasionally. We have 
1 dog and 2 cats - would love to be able to keep the cats together if possible as they are mummy and daughter.  
 
Jaffa: 5 year old apricot Cavoodle who is the most affectionate and bouncy dog ever. She only has one eye but has 
more love to give than any other pup you will meet. She is an escaper so would need a secure yard. She loves kids and 
just wants to play. She is very spoilt and has slept on my daughters bed since she was a baby.  
 
Pepper & Lola: Pepper is an 11 year old black and white lady who also loves cuddles. Lola is her daughter, a long 
haired grey and white princess who loves to be around people but is also very independent. They are both outdoor cats 
during the day and will use a litter tray when inside overnight. They are my babies.  
 
If you are able to help us out, or would like to meet them, please call Pip on 0434 942 663.  





 


